
I was born in the USA. I did over 20 years in the USAF. I live in Alaska and here is my thoughts. I shouldn't need a 
passport to go from here to the lower 48 or Hawaii.  I don't need one because in free and live in a free country. If I go 
to a foreign country I need a passport. This drivers license B.S. or Passport stuff is just another way for our 
government to create a registry and track us the citizens. I'm against this registry for myself because I'm free not a 
slave or some kind of illegal alien. 

I say vote NO and do away with this unconstitutional B.S.

Thank you for your time,
Neil DeWitt 



Dear Committee Members,  I live at 980 W 70th Ave, Anchorage, Alaska 99518. My phone number is (907) 
344-2099. I was born in Anchorage on September 25th 1947. I am what is called a super voter. I take citizenship 
seriously and try to make my voice heard and my opinion count. I have Multiple Sclerosis and use a walker so I 
would rather testify by email than in person. I want to state my opinion that we do not want or need the Real ID in 
our state. If my driver's license is not enough to meet my travel needs I will get a passport. I do not want to be in any 
federal database for that purpose. This is a big NO vote on the Real ID.
Sincerely, Cathy J Kincaid



I am writing to say that I believe Alaska should not comply with federal "Real ID" rules.  It is onerous and 
unnecessary legislation creating a burden to Alaska residents.

Barbara Farris
Anchorage 
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